
Please join us for our club meet-
ings.  We meet on the first Satur-
day of each month at 9:00 a.m. 
at the Roasted Pepper Restau-
rant.  They are located Just north 
of Cross Keys (routes 313 and 
611) next door to Doylestown 
Glass.  Talk-in is provided on 

the club repeater on 
145.350 MHz (-) PL 
131.8.  
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WA3EPA 
Silent Key

It is with deep regret that the WRC announces the passing of our Charter 
Member Robert W. Agans WA3EPA.  He has been a guiding light for the 
club and was always ready to help anyone that needed it.  Bob will always 
be remembered and his memory will inspire us to achieve great things in 
Amateur Radio and in life.  Our deepest sympathies to his family.



wrc news 2

Important Announcement!

Our next meeting is Saturday the 2nd of March.  
This is a very important meeting for the club.  We 
must vote on a new repeater trustee.  Our legal 

Guru , Dave Laustsen will supervise the proceed-
ings.  Any questions regarding these procedures 
should be directed to Dave Laustsen. He can be 
reached at 215-230-4250.  Thank you for your 

participation.  


